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Fortnightly newsletter—Friday 26th April 

We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone, 
 
A quiet couple of weeks at school, but we still have some important things to share with you. 
 
South Craven Library & Reading 
 
We have been informed that South Craven Library are now hosting Pet Therapy sessions on Mon-
days between 4.30-5.30pm. These relaxed, free, drop-in sessions, are for anyone who would like to 
go along and spend some time with Buddy, and his owner Jane. You can see a lovely picture of Bud-
dy on the attachment in this email. We know that animals and pets can enhance Health and Well-
being for all age groups and we are currently training our own Therapy Dog at the moment, the 
lovely Bella, with a view to her coming into school once a week later this year. 
 
Reading is such an important part of learning, as it opens the doors to all subjects and regular prac-
tice and enjoyment of reading is so very important. Children access reading practice and group 
reading every day at school, but we welcome your support in encouraging them to read a little at 
home every night. This will support them in becoming confident with their reading in school and 
impact on their use of vocabulary in their writing. Get reading everyone! 
 
Parent Governor Election 
 
We are still looking for an additional parent Governor to join our Governing Body. Please find 
attached to the same email as this newsletter, a letter from our Chair of Governors, David Smith 
and all the supporting documents and information you need should you be interested in this role. 
 

 

Anna Riley 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 23—24 
Year 2—Thursday 23rd May 3:00pm 
Year 1—Thursday 4th July 3:00pm 

Reception—Summer Term TBC 
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Miss Baldwin’s SENCO Page 
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Key staff in school  
 
Worried about a child? 
If parents, staff, or visitors have any concerns regarding the safety or well-
being of child(ren), please speak to one of our safeguarding team.  
 
Safeguarding Team: 

Mr Stuart Barrick—Governor responsible for safeguarding. 
 
If the concern is outside of the school hours, then you 
should report the concerns to the North Yorkshire Multi 
Agency Safeguarding Screening Team, on 0300 131 213 
or You can contact the NSPCC Helpline on 0808 800 5000 
or email help@NSPCC.org.uk  NSPCC Helpline | NSPCC 
  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Safeguarding Page 

mailto:help@NSPCC.org.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/nspcc-helpline/

